
Huskies,
 
We had another Good Week of Learning and Teaching at Howard Middle School. We started with the
Softball Team winning and earning a spot in the playoffs. We have had visits to classrooms observing the
learning that coincided instruction. We celebrated Attendance Week! We had Picture Day; and the
students Dressed for Success in the process. We were able to celebrate 52 students with perfect
attendance this year!
 
The week has had minor hiccups as well. We saw our Football Team make the playoffs but lost a close
game in the process. We have seen an increase in behavior choices that are not following our Husky
PACK. Some of this behavior we typically see just before a weeklong break. However, please remember
Friday October 6th is an Asynchronous Learning Day and teachers will have work for students in Canvas
and some assignments sent home.
 
Our first orders of HMS Husky T-shirts and Hoodies have arrived, and they look fantastic. If you ordered
one of them, they are being sent home starting today. If you did not order one, and are interested, you
can contact the front office as we will be ordering more!
 
Coming up this weekend, we have Softball Playoffs vs Appling at 10:00 at the Ed Defore Sports Complex.
We also have Football Playoffs vs Rutland at 10:00 at Thompson Stadium. Please come and support our
teams! I hope you find the information in this week’s The Howler issue helpful and informative.
 
-Tony Jones
Principal
 

 upcoming events
October 5- PBIS Event

October 6- asynchronous dAY

October 9-13 Fall break

A message from our principal
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#HMSTogether
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"Keep moving, never stop improving."



sports and more

Schedules 
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9/30- 10 am

Thompson Stadium

9/30- 10 am
Ed Defore

Softball has had an
amazing season!

They play again this
Saturday for the

playoffs!



This one goes to our excellent teachers.

They work so hard that they help us with

every problem or situation and don’t

expect anything in return.  They care so

much and they’re one in a million!

Shoutout to all our Howard Husky
Teachers!

Teacher &staff3

Ms. Jackson

6th grade Math

Ms. Nakoneczie

Access 

Ms. Giegler

7th Grade Resource

Teacher

What is your favorite thing about HMS? 

“The way the staff works together, and meeting new students!

” 

What is the best piece of advice you ever received?

“Every day, try to effect change In someone.“

If you could be a professional at ANYTHING, what would it be?

“Surgical nurses”

What is your favorite thing about HMS?

“My favorite thing is the teachers and staff. It’s such a

family-like atmosphere.”

What is the best piece of advice you ever received?

“Pick and choose your battles.“

If you could be a professional at ANYTHING, what would it

be?

“A nurse or doctor.”

What is your favorite thing about HMS? 
“The Students.”

What is the best piece of advice you ever received?
“You don’t have to be friends with everybody, but you

have to be polite to everybody.”

If you could be a professional at ANYTHING, what would
it be?

“A Christian Music artist.“



IT IS ALMOST
YEARBOOK TIME!

:follow us on 
Facebook and Instagram

Howard Middle School
IG: HMS__Athletics
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The Husky House store has been up
and running for a few weeks now. This

store is ran by Mr. Layfield’s
Marketing Classes. Students can

purchase different snacks and drinks
This is also used as a reward for
students who are following PACK

Expectations in their classrooms! 


